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Music:


This half term we will be Exploring Instruments & Symbols.


We will use a variety of instruments to create a musical play. 











ICT:


ICT is going to continue to be included across the curriculum as a cross curricular lesson; the children are going to focus on using tools on the Smartboard computer in order to manipulate objects and pictures on the screen as well .as to create patterns and drawings using the tools available.





PSHE:


this half term we will complete a range of activities that will help us developing confidence in different areas of our lives. We will learn what  responsibility means and will learn how to make the most of our abilities








Art : Josephs dream coat





We will Explore patterns colours and possible textures from Joseph and the Technicolor dreamcoat. We will use a variety of materials and fabrics to attempt to replicate Josephs coat.  We will also Explore different materials, textures, colours and fabrics to create different monuments for countries around the world, e.g. flags, Sari's, kimonos ect and we will experiment with dying fabrics.








English: 


In English we are going to be learning how to use child friendly encyclopaedias to find out information on different subjects. We will then use the information we find to create our own dictionaries based on our choice of topics. We will continue to work on developing our handwriting skills, letter and word knowledge along with spelling and matching short words.





Maths:





This term we will revisit time, we will take part in sequencing activities from our daily timetables, match clock faces, represent o'clock statements on clock face and design our own clocks. We will continue to strengthen our number knowledge from 1-20 by sequencing numbers, matching properties to numbers, addition and many other interactive multisensory activities. 








PE and Swimming:


This half term we will be focusing on games that promote our hand eye coordination such as  throwing and catching an object passing objects in different ways and at different speeds.


In swimming we are focusing on being safe in the water revisiting the process of being able to float.








Science


This half term will be focusing on Plants and flowers. We will be looking at the different parts to a flower and the process it takes to grow plants and flowers. We will also create and care for our own flower bed. planting seeds and recording growth. 











